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 Missionaries to the UK 
   June/July 2025 

 Greetings from the UK.  

 God has blessed our addiction recovery ministry, “12 Weeks to Freedom”. We have two men 

coming faithfully, and in the last week, we have had a new member come. We have had the opportunity 

to sit down and get to know two of them decently well, and like many people in our area, they have a 

mixture of Christian and non-Christian beliefs. Please pray for their salvation.  

 A part of addiction recovery ministry is sitting down and counseling people, and it should be no 

surprise that one of our members had many problems. We are faithfully opening the scripture and 

showing him what God’s Word says about his problems, but despite his problems , he still has a 

somewhat hard heart. Please pray that his heart softens and he comes to a saving knowledge of Jesus 

Christ, as Jesus is the answer to all of his problems. Despite his hard heart and need for Christ, he has 

started attending our Church services, and we hope that he comes to Christ soon.  

 Please keep my wife, Deana, in your prayers. This week, right before addiction recovery, she had 

a tooth cleaning scheduled as she had been suffering some mouth pain for a few weeks, and the dentist 

thought that it was bacterial. When the dentist saw that the antibiotics he had given her were not 

working, he did a more in-depth x-ray and found a cavity on Deana’s wisdom tooth, so her tooth 

cleaning was changed into a tooth extraction. Thankfully, Donovan Bangs has been helping us with 

addiction recovery, so although we were a little late, everything went smoothly.  

 My wife is a real champ. Even though she has suffered from tooth pain for weeks, she has been 

faithful to teach junior church, disciple a lady in the church, and even go to Austria for a class on 

Christian counseling. I am thankful God has given me such a wonderful wife. 

 Our short furlow is coming soon. We will be flying to the U.S. on July 30th, and back to the UK, on 

October 8th. We will be spending August in Arizona, and September in Texas, before going to our last 

meeting in New Jersey in October. Our calendar is almost completely full. Please pray that we can fill the 

last couple of spots in our calendar. We have a vehicle we can use in Texas, but we do not yet have one 

in Arizona, so please pray for God’s will on that.  

 Thank you for your continued prayers and support.  

 To Bear Up Their Arms 

 Caleb and Deana Fielding  


